

John Larsen <theclaw56@gmail.com>

Email #2!

Joyce Larsen < linenlady9@gmail.com>

Mon, Jun 27, 2011 at 2:25 PM

To: Phillip Larsen <phillip.larsen@myldsmail.net>

Cc: John Larsen <john@larsen-family.us>

Ok, Dear Elder Larsen,

A couple of quick things:

Papa's birthday is tomorrow. He turns 88. Amazing! He is doing really well, though he has a hard time on stairs. I'm sure he would like a quick birthday email, or a letter from you.

Why in the world would they say to bring thermal underwear? Is there anyplace in your mission at all where you might need it? Barbara Hawkins said her Brazilian sister-in-law says it is very cold here in NH! She took her husband (Barbara's brother) to Brazil recently, and they did it when it's "cooler", more towards winter, so he would want to go again sometime. I'll find out where they went.

Ricky "claps" doors instead of knocking on them. Is that a custom where you are?

Have fun with kites, Americano! Love you!

Love, Mom

1 of 1 10/21/2012 08:14 PM